
 

INDIANA HARBOR BELT RAILROAD COMPANY
 

                                            2721 – 161ST STREET, HAMMOND, IN   46323-1099 

                
March 11, 2016 
 
To: All Potential Vendors 
 
The IHB is extending the deadline for RFP submission to Monday March 28, 2016, at 5:00 PM 
CDT.  Proposals must be emailed to PM@ihbfuelproject.com. Emailed proposals must be in .pdf 
format. The time stamp on the email will serve as the submission time.  
 
Proposals must be complete, with all attachments and exhibits. All proposals must be 
accompanied by a cover letter signed by a responsible company official attesting to the validity 
of all contents.  
 
Printed copies of proposals will also be mailed to:  
 
Michael Nicoletti  
Director of Mechanical Operations  
Indiana Harbor Belt Railroad  
2721 161st St  
Hammond, IN 46323  
 
Printed copies will be delivered no later than Monday March 28, 2016.  Printed copies of 
proposals may not take the place of the email .pdf submissions. 
 


